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Principal’s Message 
 

October 25th, 2019 
 
 
We started the week with a heavy rainstorm and the Federal Elections being held at our school. 
The rain and the increase in traffic volume made for a slow start Monday morning. Although the 
overall percentage of Canadians who voted was down this year, you would never know it with the 
number of voters who came to the school throughout the day. The outcome of the election was 
not terribly surprising but it was interesting to see the results of our student vote that was held 
last week.  The students at Salish voted in the NDP but it was the Liberals that took the National 
Student Vote.  Thank you to Mr. Bandt for organizing the Student Vote for our students. 
 

 
 
Our Parent/Teacher interviews were very well attended Wednesday afternoon and evening. 
Interim reports were also distributed to classes this week. 
 
Thank you to Ms. Sodhi and students for the beautiful Diwali candles.  Students loved the sign at 
the front entrance as well as the yummy snack at the end of the day.   
 
 
Ms. Hammond, Mr. Mahli and Mr. Tait 
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DRY GRAD COMMITTEE 2020 - FUNDRAISING 
 

 

 
 

 
École Salish Secondary Dry Grad is fundraising 
with Purdy’s Chocolatier, just in time for 
Christmas! 
 
If you’d like to support us through purchasing 
some very sweet Christmas gifts for friends, 
family and yourself, please click the link:   
https://fundraising.purdys.com/1029933-68305 
Orders and payment are accepted online only 
and the order deadline is November 27th. 
Orders will be available for pick up at the school 
on December 9th with location and times 
available closer to the day. 

 
If you have any questions please contact either Karri Wallsten at dkwallsten@shaw.ca or Susan 
Steimecke at dzss@shaw.ca   
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CAREERS CORNER 
 
1) All Grade 11 & 12 students are required to sign up for PSI Day (Post Secondary Institute Day). We still have 

quite a few students that have not signed up. Please remind your child to do so ASAP. The sign up form is 
submitted online and can be found at http://www.bit.ly/salishpsi   

 
2) Grade 9 students should now have their Take Our Kids to Work Day form and return it signed to the Career 

Centre (room 221). 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Bell and Rotation Schedule 2019-2020 
 

2019-2020 School Calendar 
 

Salish Online Counsellor Appts. 
 

Salish Careers Website 
 

Salish Volunteer Directory 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
CALENDAR  
 
NEXT WEEK 
Mon., Oct. 28th  
Tues., Oct. 29th  
Wed., Oct. 30th  
Thurs., Oct. 31st  Halloween 
 4-7pm Halloween for Hunger at Clayton Heights  
Fri., Nov. 1st  
 
LOOKING AHEAD 
Mon., Nov. 4th  Gr. 11 & 12 Numeracy Assessment 
Tues., Nov. 5th  
Wed., Nov. 6th  Take Our Grade 9 Kids to Work Day 
Thurs., Nov. 7th  Remembrance Day Ceremony 
Fri., Nov. 8th  Non-Instructional Day, no classes 
 
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 11TH – REMEMBRANCE DAY, SCHOOL CLOSED 

http://www.bit.ly/salishpsi
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/2019%20Publications/Bell%20and%20Rotation%20Schedule%202019-2020.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/2019%20Publications/2019-2020%20School%20Calendar.pdf
https://salish.counsellorappointments.com/
https://salishcareercentre.weebly.com/
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/Publications/Salish%20Volunteer%20Directory%202019.pdf

